
The residents had a wonderful afternoon engaging in this 

cherished pastime and reminiscing during their crocheting circle.  

We want to extend a big Broadway 

thank you to Rachel Bellenger for her 

unwavering dedication as a volunteer. 

Her gift of time ensures the longevity of 

this treasured activity! 



Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Dolores A.   9/11 

Adeline G.   9/11 

Diana L.    9/12 

Beverly S.   9/16 

Linda H.    9/20 

Jhaniffer S.     9/23 

 

Employees:  

Tayler Massey    9/1 

Ticey Chapman    9/4 

Shelly Boudreaux    9/8 

Ishaleeha Ricks     9/11 

Michelle Allen     9/12 

Selma Folse     9/13 

Jeremy Ryman     9/17 

Delisha Gray    9/19 

Lakia Cannon     9/23 

Ayeasha Dummiles   9/26 

Linette Richard 

Ms. Linette is our Dietary Manager at 

The Broadway. She is well organized 

and detailed. She takes pride in 

cooking and loves keeping the 

residents happy. Ms. Linette is a long-

tenured employee of The Broadway, 

which speaks volumes to her 

dedication. Thanks, Linette for being 

a true asset!  

Ticey Chapman    9/7  1 year 

Chanta Poindexter    9/7  1 year 

Ashley Thompkins    9/7  2 years 

Helene Melancon    9/12   2 years  

Cerita Arceaneaux    9/14   8 years 

Selma Folse     9/14   14 years 

Jermaine Jones    9/14  8 years 

Lee Studer    9/14  1 year 

 Jamie Bruce     9/16  2 years 

Melinda Derouen    9/17   3 years 

Brittany Gregoire    9/20  2 years 

Shawn Stevenson    9/25   29 years 

Lora Jenkins     9/28  8 years 

Happy Anniversary! 

 

The Broadway has a pretty amazing team! Sometimes flowers 

are removed from centerpieces just to make a resident smile. 

Thank you to Tracy Griffin and Cherelle Boyd for going the extra 

mile to love our residents! 

Our staff has been loving our new, monthly Employee Potluck! It’s 

been exciting to see everyone come together for a wonderful 

feast. Thanks Team Broadway! 

Lola Mobley 

 Ms. Lola has blossomed into a 

beautiful butterfly since being 

admitted to The Broadway. She is 

eager to participate in activities. 

Her beautiful smile is warming. She 

is well-liked and loved by many. 

Thanks for choosing The Broadway 

as your new home. We love you! 



The Broadway recently held its Employee Recognition Awards Ceremony to recognize work anniversaries at 

The Broadway. Thanks to all of the recipients for their hard work and dedication. Longevity is a mark of 

excellence that requires celebration. You are all appreciated! 

Happy birthday to all of our August birthdays! Thank you to all volunteers, staff, 

and the LaRose Band for making our party a huge success. 



 

 

To enrich the l ives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities 

fil led with respect, encouragement, and compassion 

 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home 

address so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 

Also, if you would like to receive our monthly newsletter via email, as opposed to postal mail,  

please let us know. We’re happy to accommodate your preference! 

For our own success to be real, it must contribute to the             

success of others.  -Eleanor Roosevelt 


